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S. ISLE OF WIGHT TRANSPORTATION STUDY: FINAL REPORT 

The purpose of this report is to assist Isle of Wight County officials with the 
transportation section of their Comprehensive Plan update.  A Comprehensive Plan 
is a policy document that provides direction for policy makers to guide growth and 
development by providing the long-range vision, goals, and strategies of their 
communities.  Every Virginia locality is required by state law to have a 
Comprehensive Plan.  Isle of Wight County – which adopted their most recent 
Comprehensive Plan in 2008 – is in the process of updating their Comprehensive 
Plan.  
 
This report is broken down into separate sections for current and future conditions 
in Isle of Wight County.  Roadway travel and congestion, safety, commuting 
patterns, bicycle and pedestrian accommodations, rail, bridges, freight, airports, 
and public transportation are all examined in this report. 
 
The report was made available for public review and comment from June 28, 2019 
through July 15, 2019. 
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RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

Approve the final report. 




